
Curricular Updates
We are excited to inform you about new district-wide educational programs that will benefit your
child's learning journey. These programs are designed to ignite curiosity, inspire critical thinking,



and enhance academic skills.

Wonders is a comprehensive literacy program, which empowers
students to take an active role in learning and exploration. It offers
differentiated instruction to ensure that every child receives the
support and rigor they require to thrive as readers and writers.

IXL is an online learning platform that covers a wide range of subjects, from math and language
arts to science and social studies. It offers personalized practice that adapts to each student's
level, ensuring they are appropriately challenged. Additionally, IXL provides detailed reports to help
you track your child's progress, and reinforces classroom learning at home.

Elevate Science is a program that engages students in hands-on exploration, critical thinking, and
real-world problem solving. This program is designed to foster a love for science and nurture your
child's natural curiosity about the world around them. It aligns with our goals to create young
scientists who can investigate, analyze, and innovate.

These district programs were carefully chosen to enhance your child's educational experience and
provide them with the tools they need to excel academically. We believe that a strong partnership
between school and home is crucial for your child's success, so we encourage you to get involved
by exploring these programs with your child, tracking their progress, and discussing their
achievements and challenges. Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's
education!

LEAD U

Students were reminded to make smart choices, as their decisions
impact others. They were also encouraged to respond to situations
that make them feel uncomfortable by 1. Saying stop, 2. Ignoring
the behavior, 3. Walking away, and 4. Getting help. To conclude, they
engaged in mindfulness activities centered around breathing
techniques and were reminded that someone in the room is always
thinking of how special they are!



Thank You, Zentai!
Students learned how to be
strong and confident with
Zentai martial arts. They also
discussed various ways they
could show respect, as we
celebrated the Week of
Respect.

Plant the Promise
Roosevelt students pledged to
respect themselves as well as
others by making healthy
decisions. We can't wait to see
our beautiful tulips in the
spring.

Sensory Bins
Ms. Canhoto designed a
fall/Halloween themed sensory
bin, which included oats, mini
apples, measuring spoons,
bones, bats and other seasonal
items. The students had the
opportunity to explore different
textures while practicing their
counting and fine motor skills.

Kids of Character

Each month, we are proud to recognize students for the positive
character traits they display. Congratulations to our most recent
winners:

Camilla: Pre-K
Wyatt, Grade 1
Antonio, Grade 4
Finn, Grade 4

From the Art Room with Mrs. Breitwieser

Students have been working hard this year learning about Elements
of Art and Principles of Design. We have been focusing on Color
Theory, Line, Shape, and Patterns. Students are finishing up their
first project and will discuss/critique their artwork including
choices made in regards to Color, Line, Shape, and Pattern, Balance,
Emphasis, and Space.
Some of the artwork created by Roosevelt students will be on
display during parent teacher conferences. All are welcome and encouraged to enjoy the effort and



hardwork of Roosevelt Artists!

Fun Family Game: Play I Spy with your family and see what kinds of lines, shapes, and patterns
each person can observe in your surroundings. Describe the lines, shapes and patterns that you
see. You can even try to draw these on paper. Have Fun!

International Dot Day is a day that encourages creativity. It was a fun day for students who each
created a dot on Dot Day, using various materials. Students then collaged the dots next to each
other to create a giant Roosevelt School dot. It is amazing what can be created when all students
create one small dot!

"Every Child is an Artist" - Picasso

Progress Reports

As a reminder, progress reports have been released in the parent
portal. Please do not hesitate to reach out to your child’s teacher
regarding ways to maintain a strong home-school connection

throughout the second half of the trimester.

Uniform Policy
As a friendly reminder, students must wear uniform attire to school, which includes approved
sweaters, zip-up hooded sweatshirts, and/or fleece zip-ups. Also, please be sure to bring
appropriate outwear since we will go outside for recess when the weather permits.
Uniform Policy

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://www.navikings.org/Page/5518&sa=D&source=calendar&ust=1698093736576370&usg=AOvVaw1ielib6h2TItqIAk7uZJdA


School Closed
11/6 - 11/10

Have a fabulous break!

Veterans Day Ceremony
On Monday, 11/13, wear the
color assigned to your grade-
level.

Diabetes Awareness:
11/14
Wear a blue shirt with uniform
bottoms.

PTO Vendor Sale
Saturday, November 18, 2023 at
the Senior Center.

Happy Thanksgiving
Our annual Thanksgiving Day
parade will be held on 11/22 at
8:40 a.m.

11/22: 12:30 p.m. dismissal
11/23 -11/24: Schools Closed

PTO Meeting
11/29 at 7:00 p.m.

Roosevelt Spirit Wear: Click Here!

https://1stplacespiritwear.com/schools/NJ/North+Arlington/Roosevelt+Elementary+School
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